
DATE:  March 22, 2022

TOPIC: Lincolnwood Baseball Association’s Request to Install Batting Cages in Rutledge Hall’s Gym

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited, Presented by John Dreuth

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

Lincolnwood Baseball Association has been renting indoor and outdoor facility spaces from Lincolnwood

School DIstrict 74 for years. The Association is exploring the possibility of adding batting cages inside the

Rutledge Hall gymnasium. There are various options and these cages could also be used during the

District’s physical education classes.

Fiscal Impact:

Lincolnwood Baseball Association would be responsible for any costs associated with the  procurement

and installation of the batting cages.

Recommendation:

This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the Facilities

Committee on next steps.


